
  Date – 13th March 2020 

Kasiga – School advisory 

Dear Parents,  
 
Warm Greetings from Kāsiga!  
 
Given the alarming spread of COVID-19, the school is taking all necessary 
precautions to keep our students and staff safe. The school is under lockdown, with 
strict security measures, including screening all visitors and staff who enter the 
school. 
 In keeping with the need of the hour the school has decided that the students will 
not be going for the mid-term excursions scheduled for the 24th of March. 
 
All outings and leave stand cancelled, including leave that was sanctioned at an 
earlier date. You are requested not to send any couriers as we will not allow the 
students to handle any parcels. 
 
Both students and staff are safe and school is functioning with all the required 
precautions. 
 
 
 
Regards, 
Sonali Sinha 
Head of School 
 


